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Instead of placing additional restrictions on law-abiding citizens, we should focus on 

enforcing existing laws, addressing mental health issues, and improving our criminal 

justice system. 

 

Gun control measures that primarily impact responsible gun owners while failing to 

deter criminal activity are misguided and counterproductive. If our goal is to enhance 

public safety, we must seek solutions that address the root causes of violence rather 

than imposing unnecessary burdens on those who simply wish to exercise their 

constitutional rights. 

 

The Second Amendment is not up for negotiation. Any modifications to Ballot 

Measure 114 that further restrict firearm access represent an unconstitutional 

infringement, an ineffective policy, and an undue burden on law-abiding citizens. I 

respectfully urge this committee to stand in defense of our constitutional rights and 

reject these modifications. 

 

Let us focus on real solutions, not political theatrics. The preservation of liberty 

requires vigilance, and I hope you will choose to uphold the freedoms that define our 

nation. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Grant Harris 


